
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Should I have a Pap test? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have ever been sexually active, you should have Pap tests regularly starting 

at age 25 (or 3 years after becoming sexually active, whichever is later). 
 

Unless your healthcare provider tells you otherwise, 

 have a Pap test once every 3 years. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information on cervical screening: 

1-866-727-3926 | www.screeningforlife.ca 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Alberta Cervical Cancer Screening Program is coordinated by Alberta Health Services in partnership with healthcare providers 
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